
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

AERE Square Toe Leather 
Ankle Boots in brown, black 
and beige 

Square toe leather ankle boots.  

Sold in brown, black and beige 

Dates sold: 5 March 2023 – 3 August 2023 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The heels on these boots may snap 
during wear. 

Hazard: There is a risk of ankle or fall injuries if the boot heel 
snaps while in use. Incidents and an associated injury have been 
reported. 

 

1. Consumers should stop wearing the boots immediately and 
then contact THE ICONIC to arrange for a full refund and 
product return.  

 

Contact THE ICONIC via the Live Chat available on 
www.theiconic.com.au or via telephone at 02 8294 8828 

 

Purchased from: THE ICONIC website and app. 
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